
Proposed Legislation Regarding Interjurisdictional Mobility 

On February 21, 2023, the Ontario government introduced Bill 60 – Your Health Act, 2023. If 
passed, this will allow Respiratory Therapists already registered in another Canadian jurisdiction 
to practice for a period of time in Ontario without being registered with the CRTO. That “period 
of time” is yet to be determined. 

The CRTO continues to make every effort to register all applicants as quickly as possible, while 
at the same time ensuring that the public of Ontario receives high-quality, safe, competent and 
ethical care from Registered Respiratory Therapists (RRTs).  

The CRTO supports all efforts to ensure there is a sufficient number of practitioners to deliver 
the essential services that RRTs provide, and that this care is provided by qualified and 
competent RRTs. 

We will provide more  information as it becomes available to us. 

If you wish to provide feedback on the proposed legislation, you may do so on the Ontario’s 
Regulatory Registry website. The deadline for input is March 23, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ola.org/en/legislative-business/bills/parliament-43/session-1/bill-60
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=43710&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=43710&language=en

